
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

5th September 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

A warm welcome back for the new school year, and welcome also to all the children who are 

new to our school and joining us today. We hope you enjoyed the summer break. 

 

Sadly, Mr Simper is still not yet well enough to return to school.  However, we are pleased to 

inform you that Mrs Price will be our Acting Headteacher until half term or until Mr Simper is 

able to come back to work, whichever is the sooner. 
 

Mrs Price is an experienced, successful headteacher. We are fortunate that she is keen, willing 

and able to lead both Aiskew, Leeming Bar School and Burneston School.  She will be joining 

us from the week beginning Monday 11th September, and is looking forward to joining our 

school community and meeting all our children, parents and carers.  Mrs Monaghan will 

continue to share the school leadership in her role as Assistant Head. 

 

We should also like to take this opportunity to welcome Mrs Hodgson who will be teaching 

in Bears on Thursdays and Fridays.  

 

Thank you all for your support last year. If you have any questions or concerns, please don't 

hesitate to come into school to discuss these.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Elaine Bean 

Chair of Governors 

 

Head Teacher: Mr S. Simper 

Leeming Lane, Leeming Bar, Northallerton, North Yorkshire DL7 9AU 

Website: www.aiskewleemingbar.org 

Telephone: 01677 422403  Email: admin@aiskewleemingbar.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 


